
Supporters
Since the Rod Hibbard Fund was established in 1994, 
over $400,000 has been paid out to over 600 
employees.

Over $10,000 paid out each year. If every employee 
donated $1 each paycheck through payroll deduction, 
we would have over $50,000 to pay out every year!

 


















the payroll department. 
For questions or more information, contact: 
rod.hibbard.fund@kencrest.org. 

Please select an amount  
(to be deducted from your paycheck bi-weekly):

q$1		q$2		q$5		q$10		qOther amount: $______	

Employee Name: ___________________________________ 

Department / Program: _____________________________ 

Signature:___________________________ Date: __/__/__

Helping hands and caring hearts when you need it. 

Rod Hibbard Memorial Fund for Staff Emergencies




